

Brussels, 9th June 2004

Dear Mr and Mrs Jorgensen, Dear Jens and Cecilia!

I would like to express my warmest thanks for the excellent evening that you have organised at the occasion of the 100th Anniversary of Antonín Dvořák. Indeed, as you said in the short opening speech – music does unite people. But you have multiplied this effect by creating so special and friendly ambience among the people of so many nationalities who could enjoy participating in that evening.

Let me wish you all the best in your endeavour. I have dismissed the information about yourself and your work to some relevant people in our country. It will be my great pleasure to help, if I can, with similar projects you might envisage in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Jiří Havlík

Mr and Mrs Jens A. Jorgensen

Lasne